
News Release 

 

 

AER Executives No Longer with the Organization 

 

The Alberta Energy Regulator’s executive vice presidents Carol Crowfoot, Stacey Schorr, and Mark 

Taylor are no longer with the AER. 

The AER board is committed to finding a permanent CEO as quickly as possible, and will be working 

closely with interim CEO Gordon Lambert to ensure the AER continues to uphold its mandate to protect 

public safety and the environment. 

The board also will continue its work with the Government of Alberta in its review of the AER. 
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